Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
City of Punta Gorda
Notice of Request for Proposals R2013102

The City of Punta Gorda, Procurement Division will receive sealed proposals for the following: RFP #R2013102, Qualification and selection of a Construction Manager at Risk for the construction of the Brackish Reverse Osmosis (RO) Water Treatment Plant, estimated budget: $18,000,000 to be opened March 20, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. or soon thereafter at City of Punta Gorda, City Hall Annex, Procurement Division, 126 Harvey Street, 2nd Floor, Punta Gorda, FL 33950. Scope of Work: Construction Manager at Risk services to construct a new 4.0 million gallon per day (MGD) reverse osmosis water treatment plant (RO WTP) located adjacent to the City’s existing Shell Creek WTP.  The RO WTP will be designed to allow for the phased expansion of the treatment process in 2.0 MGD increments up to 8.0 MGD ultimate membrane capacity through the addition of raw water supply wells, micron filters, high pressure pumps, and reverse osmosis skids. Non-mandatory pre-submittal meeting will be held March 4, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. at City of Punta Gorda, City Hall Annex, Procurement Division, 126 Harvey Street, 2nd Floor, Punta Gorda, FL 33950. It will be the sole responsibility of the attendees to allow sufficient time to ensure prompt attendance as doors will close at set time. Questions shall be directed to Marian Pace, mpace@pgorda.us or (941)575-3348.  Solicitation packages are available on-line at www.publicpurchase.com. AMERICANS WITH DISABILITY ACT OF 1991 – If special accommodations are needed in order to attend the Pre-Submittal Meeting or the opening, contact Procurement, mpace@pgorda.us or (941)575-3348 within three (3) business days of the event.
